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December 12, 2023 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers and Suppliers:  
 
We are excited to announce that we are changing the names of our companies under the “Daifuku North America” 
group.  
 
This is part of a global initiative by Daifuku Co., Ltd., to unify the naming of all Daifuku companies worldwide. The new 
names will indicate the main business and the region of each company. The name changes will be effective on January 1, 
2024.  
 
Wynright Corporation will become Daifuku Intralogistics America Corporation.  
 
This name change will not impact our products, services, management, structure, employees, FEIN, or any other aspect 
of our business. We are ensuring a smooth and seamless transition for you and hope that you are as enthusiastic as we 
are about this change.  
 
The Daifuku name is known worldwide for its innovation, quality, and services. The Daifuku brand builds trust and 
confidence with our customers and suppliers, and pride and loyalty with our employees. We are confident that you will 
remain satisfied with our products and services under our new name. We value our relationship with you, and we look 
forward to a long and fruitful partnership. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Christoph Schenk 
President, Daifuku Wynright Corporation 
(President, Daifuku Intralogistics America Corporation as of 1/1/2024) 
 

 


